
Young Workers Committee Poker
Night for Guide Dogs!

08/01/2018

The Young Workers Committee is hosting a Poker Night, August
21st, at John’s Place on Gold Hill Rd in Fort Mill, SC. This
is a limited seating event with food provided. All proceeds
will go to Guide Dogs of America!!

See the flyer below for all the details and sign up early.
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